
End of Term Lost Property and Girls Hockey Sticks 

Currently it is not possible to use the Lost Property Cupboard in the usual manner due to 

COVID restrictions.  For this reason we have been gathering lost items near the chequered 

mat and returning them to their owners during Games if possible.  We are down to a small 

list of items which do not have obvious names in them.  Perhaps your child has lost one of 

these items or you recognise something from one of the photographs. Please e-mail me 

directly and I will try to get the item to your child in the next couple of days. 

If you are searching for something in particular please let Mrs North know and she will 

endeavour to find in by the end of term or at the beginning of the following week.  If the 

item is located after the end of term I will contact you and the item will be labelled and left 

for collection in the school office. 

All girls’ hockey sticks should come home for the holidays.  Please prompt your daughters to 

collect their sticks and return them to your house for safe-keeping. 

We have: 

 

5 sports jackets 

4 water bottles 

3 pairs of gloves 

2 school coats 

1 half zip black long sleeved top 

 

But you’ll be relieved to know we have no 

‘partridge in a pear tree’! 

Best wishes 

Mrs North 

lnorth@stfaiths.co.uk 

 

 



 

 


